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From the Principalé 
 

As we head into our Easter break and the last weeks of term, students are 
finishing off term work and considering the learning successes they want to 
share with you at interviews. They are also planning and practicing their 
skills ready for Sports Day and the Colour Run. 
 
Election Day sausage fundraiser thanks: Thank you to all the parents 
who gave some of their time on a busy Saturday to cook and sell sausages. 
We appreciate all your help! 
 

Interviews: Parent Teacher Student Interviews are held next week. We offer 
3-way interviews where your child is able to join in with the discussion about 
their learning and share some of their own progress. I hope you will all be 
able to attend and share this learning - and how school and home can work 
together to support ongoing success. If there are no suitable times left 
online, please do contact your childôs teacher to organize another mutually 
convenient time to meet. 
 

We would love some Sports Day help: Plans are underway for Sports Day 
and we would love to get some help if you are available. This year we are 
having Life Be in It run the events in the first part of the day, but we will be 
looking for helpers from 11.00 onwards to support sprints and tabloid events, 
and also after lunch to help with the Colour Run event.  If you would be able 
to help please leave a message for our Co-ordinator, Helen Lister. Call on 
8524-6289 this week or next week, or let your childôs class teacher know. All 
help is welcome, and supports us to have a successful, fun community day. 
 

NAPLAN tests: These tests will be held in the third week of next term for 
our Year 3, 5 and 7 students. More information is on the back of this news-
letter. Please speak to your childôs class teacher if you have any questions 
about the test process.  
 
Governing Council 2018 news: We added another new Councillor to our 
group at this weekôs meeting. Welcome Ashley Wright. We look forward to 
your contributions to our school, starting with the progress you have made 
on our behalf to upgrade our school crossing (please watch this space for 
more details as this work progresses!) 
 
School Dress Code: A number of students have not been wearing school 
code dress as this term has gone on. Teachers will be reminding students 
and sending notes home where needed, if students are out of our agreed 
code of dress. Please support the school by ensuring your child is dressed 
as required.  

 

Regards,  
Julee Veljanovski 
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DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

Term 1 
Week 9 

2018 

 

30/03 
Good Friday 

 
02/04 

Easter Monday 
 

3/4 - 6/4 
Interview Week 

 

12/4 
Sports Day 

 

13/4 
2.15 Early  
Dismissal 

TRAFFIC DUTY 

TERM 1 

Wk 9   Dempsey / Brodie G  

Wk 10  Jonah / Broc  

Wk 11  Molly / Britney  

TERM 2 

Wk 1     Karri  /  Spencer  

REMINDERS:  
¶ Please ensure you label/name all of your childõs clothing and possessions, 

especially hats and jackets, that come to school ð so many get lost.  
¶ Please do not send your children to school before 8.30am. Some students 

are arriving much earlier. If they ever need to be dropped off earlier, they 

will need to report to the office area for supervision (this is for occasional 

timesð regular times may need them to attend OSHC).     






